l }Bro ward 1eachers Union

A Union of Education, Technical Support, Charter School and Education Support Professionals

February 20, 2015

Lerenzo Calhoun

Employee Relations

Broward County Public Schools
600 SE Third Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

RE: Ratification of ESP Tentative Agreement

Dear Mr. Calhoun:
We are writing to notify you that The Broward Teachers Union Education Support Professionals ratified
the tentative agreement reached between BTU and Broward Schools. The ratification took place at

three different sites across the county. The ballots were tabulated on Wednesday, February 18, 2015.
The results of the ratification are 156 in favor and 2 against.

We look forward to the Broward School Board ratifying our agreement at its March 17, 2015 meeting.

j

Sharon Glickman, Esq., BTU President Bernie Kemp, BTU ESP Vice President

C Iris Froehlich, BTU Field Staff Representative
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